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The Washington Supreme Court ruled Initiative 976 
unconstitutional  

On Oct. 15, 2020, the Washington Supreme Court ruled Initiative 976 (I-976) unconstitutional. 
Therefore, the provisions of the initiative will not be implemented. 

The ruling leaves all affected taxes, fees, and charges in place. As a result, sellers of motor vehicles 
should continue to collect and remit the 0.3% motor vehicle sales/use tax on sales and leases of 
motor vehicles. 

More information
Initiative 976

Supreme Court Decision

Questions?
If you have tax questions, please call 360-705-6705.
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